
 

NORTHVILLE TOWNSHIP BEAUTIFICATION COMMISSION MINUTES July 2, 2024 

 

In attendance: Lynne Mosteller, Sally Hayes, Sharon Smith, 

Brandon McCullough (Facilities) 

 

 

 

 

1) Brandon McCullough – The facilities team has picked up the memorial bricks and they 

will be installed by the end of July.  

2) Agenda was approved with no changes. 

3) Meeting minutes from June 4, 2024 were approved, motion was made by Sharon, 2nd 

by Sally. 

4) Budget update – No June expenses were incurred. 

5) Awards 2024 – Commissioners reviewed photos of businesses and discussed award 

recipients, including special award winners. Award signs will be placed in the next two 

weeks to coordinate with the timing of the City signs. Lynne will check on plans to hold 

the 2024 Awards Luncheon at Genitti’s again this year. 

6) New Business – A member from the Country Garden Club planted Brunnera and 

Solomon’s seal in the Friendship Garden. 

7) Unfinished business –Sharon, Gail and Lynne planted 4 flats of Coral Bells in the empty 

bricks of the southern section of the Bennett Arboretum Living Walls. They will 

continue to be watered by Commissioners until they become established. No further 

weeding is planned until fall due to the demolition of the Northville Downs clubhouse. 

--Lynne will notify the family who ordered the 3 memorial bricks once they are in place. 

--Decision was made by the Commissioners to hold off on adding trailing plants to the 

back wall of the patio until the renovation of the waterfall area is done in 2025. 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING August 13th, 2024 


